
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Pennsylvania Parents and Community Members: 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of Education, Pedro A. Rivera, I’m pleased to invite you to participate in a 
Stakeholder Feedback Session to discuss Act 158, which establishes Pennsylvania’s new statewide graduation 
requirements. 
 
These graduation requirements will be in effect for the graduating class of 2022. This critical stakeholder 
engagement opportunity allows you to help shape the application of Pennsylvania’s five pathways to 
graduation.  
 
You are encouraged to join us by registering for one of our convenient virtual sessions. You can view the 
presentation and participate in comment/question periods simply by logging-on from your computer.  
 
Please register in advance using the links below.  After registering, you will receive a confirmation email 
containing information about joining the webinar. 
 
Thursday, February 6th, 12:00—1:30 PM 
https://pattaneast.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_l9iJDxOiRZqhHvBwYSC4rQ 
 
Thursday, February 6th, 5:00—6:30 PM  
https://pattaneast.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_sEPisz6mSa2-Cphgh_Cm6A 
 
Thank you for your interest and support. If you have any questions about this virtual session, please contact 
my office at RA-EDGRADREQUIREMENT@pa.gov. If you have questions about registration, please contact 
Sadie Hetrick at shetrick@pattan.net.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian Campbell 
Director, Bureau of Curriculum, Assessment, and Instruction 
Pennsylvania Department of Education 
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